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 Objection

Comments I would like to object to the planning application on the grounds that this proposal will have an 
enormously detrimental effect on the surrounding environment and residents.  There will be a huge 
volume of large vehicles creating pollution and traffic problems, along with potential to threaten the 
safety of the drinking water which is supplied by the aquifer beneath the site.  Toxic waste threatening 
the habitat of woodland and wildlife is a very real possibility and the development will undoubtedly be 
a blot on the scenic beauty and natural character of the landscape.  There will be constant noise 
nuisance and mar the area of natural beauty in the South Downs National Park, creating an industrial 
feel to it.  I wholeheartedly object to the proposal
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